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Arthur,
 
Please see responses in red below…
 
Thanks!
 
Kallasandra M. Moran
Regulatory Manager
Petroleum Field Services
Office: 303-928-7128 ext 236
Cell: 720-903-6686
Fax: 303-962-6237
1801 W. 13th Ave.
Denver, CO 80204

Use our resources to find yours!
Providing service that exceeds expectations.
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message and attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, distribution or other use of this e-mail message or attachments is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error,
please delete and notify the sender immediately. In addition, please be aware that any messages addressed to our domain are subject
to archiving and review by persons other than the intended recipient.

  PThink green.
Please recycle and consider the environment before printing this email.

 
From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2011 8:27 AM
To: Kallasandra Moran
Subject: Renzelman 2-11 Form 2A#400221508, Petron Development Company
 
Kallasandra,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400221508) for the Petron Development Company
Renzelman 2-11 location, located in the SENE Sec 11 T1N R45W Yuma County, Colorado.  The
COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form
2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Facilities
 
As per our previous email regarding mud disposal I suggest amending the method of disposal to
Evaporation and Burial. Petron concurs.
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Sensitive Area Determination
 
Because the location falls within the Northern High Plains Designated Area the Sensitive Area tab
will be amended to yes. Petron concurs.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 


